
October 12, 2015 meeting 

 

Meeting was called to order. 

 

Treasurer’s report was given and accepted. 

 

Motion was made to appoint Peggy Weiland as Vice President since Cindy Manecke resigned to take 

over the secretary position. 

 

Received contract for trail maintenance from the county to be signed.  Motions made and accepted to 

sign. 

 

Club will be planning Christmas party and chili feed at next meeting.  We would like your input on these.  

Events may not be held if not enough interest.  Please try to make the next meeting November 9th at 

7:00.  

 

Will be getting the web site updated soon.  Let Gary Weiland (garyweiland@gmail.com) or Cindy 

Manecke (cindy.manecke@gmail.com) know if you would like to see something specific on this site or 

any ideas for the site. 

 

Meeting was adjourned. 

 

Membership dues are due in August.  Everyone will be receiving the newsletter through December – 

after that it will only go to paid members. 

 

If you need to renew your member ship: 

 

$15 Family membership 

$10 Single membership 

 

To: 

 

Paula Denfeld, 509 W Redwood St Lot #19, Edgar, WI 54426 OR 

Cindy Manecke,W4103 Cty Rd M, Edgar, WI 54426 

 

 

Next meeting will be held Monday November 9th, 7:00 pm at the Fenwood Village hall. 
 

 

mailto:cindy.manecke@gmail.com

